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Residents Encouraged to Stay Informed on New Fire Safety Measures

Lincoln, CA, March 5, 2025 — The City of Lincoln Fire Department is urging residents
to stay informed about the newly released 2025 CAL FIRE Fire Hazard Severity Zones (FHSZ)
Map, which identifies areas at heightened risk for wildfires. Developed by CAL FIRE under
state-mandated guidelines, these updates play a critical role in fire safety regulations and
community preparedness.

“The updated fire hazard severity zones are an important tool in protecting our
community,” said Deputy Fire Chief Anthony Mejia. “We encourage residents to review the new
designations and take proactive steps to safeguard their homes and families.”

What Should Residents Do?

e Check Your Zone: Use the FHSZ Interactive Map Tool on the City of Lincoln website
to determine if your home or neighborhood is affected.

e Get Informed: Watch the 2025 CAL FIRE Fire Hazard Severity Zone Presentation by
Deputy Fire Chief Anthony Mejia for key insights on the updated maps.

e Read the FAQ Sheet: Find answers to common questions about fire hazard severity
zones and what the changes mean for you.

The City of Lincoln remains committed to fire prevention, safety, and preparedness. By
staying informed and taking action, residents can help protect their homes and our community

from the growing threat of wildfires.

For more information including access the interactive map, recorded presentation, and
FAQ sheet, please visit www.lincolnca.gov.
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